BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
COUNTY OF LOS ANGELES

822 KENNETH HAHN HALL OF ADMINISTRATION / LOS ANGELlES. CALIFORNIA 90012
Telephone (213) 974-4444 / FAX (213) 626-6941

DON KNABE
SUPERVISOR, FOURTH DISTRICT

August 16, 2011

Ms. Sachi A. Hamai

Executive Officer, Board of Supervisors
383 Hahn Hall of Administration

500 West Temple Street

Los Angeles, California 90012

Dear Ms. Hamai:

Under A3 as submitted, the Fourth District would be overpopulated. The attached
changes would equalize the population of the Fourth District with the other Districts and
would unify Westchester.

The Mayor of the Board of Supervisors has approved the addition of the
proposed redistricting plan, Voting Rights Act Compliant Plan A-3, to be added as a set
item for public hearing on the September 6, 2011 Board Agenda.

|, THEREFORE, instruct the Executive Office, Board of Supervisors, set for
Public Hearing on Tuesday, September 6, 2011, the proposed redistricting plan Voting
Rights Act Compliant Plan A-3. The public hearing should be scheduled as a set item
on September 6, 2011. The Executive Office shall take whatever steps will be
necessary to set and hold the public hearing and shall coordinate with the Chief
Executive Office and County Counsel as to the analyses and supporting documents
required for the public hearing.

Supervisor, Fourth District
County of Los Angeles



